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Leadership Message 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you and your families had a wonderful time                     
celebrating Eid. It has been fantastic to see the children dressed in their 
best Eid clothes, bringing so much joy and colour to our school. The Eid 
parties have been a great success, and it has been lovely to see everyone 
coming together to enjoy the celebrations. A special thank you to our 
catering team for preparing a delicious Eid lunch, which was enjoyed by 
both staff and pupils. These moments of celebration truly highlight the 
strength and warmth of our school community. 

I would also like to express my thanks for all the kind messages and             
congratulations on my new role as Headteacher at Conway Primary 
School. I am pleased to be staying within Create Partnership Trust and 
continuing to contribute to its vision. While I will certainly miss everyone 
here, we still have a fantastic Summer term ahead, full of exciting              
learning opportunities. I am confident that Mrs Khan will love our school 
as much as I do, and I know she will receive a warm             
welcome from our wonderful children, parents, and 
staff. 

Dates for your Diary 

9th—10th April  

SEND reviews 

10th April  

WELLCOMM meeting for YR parents 

11th April  

School Closes for Easter 

No FRIDAY CLUB today 

16th April  

National offer day for YR pupils 

21st—25th April 

Spark Active Holiday Camp 

28th April  

School Opens  

SPANISH Pop Up Museum 

Medical Tracker 
Shortly, school will begin using an electronic 
Medical Tracker. This system will replace the 
paper-based records that we currently keep of 
First Aid and Medications and will enable us to 
more efficiently communicate with families regarding school-
based First Aid incidents. Look out for more details.     

 

 

 

We are working with a UK charity 

who are working hard to fight child hunger           

because no child should have to choose                 

between food and an education. Scan the QR 

code to find out how you can help... 

We were delighted to welcome 500 of our families and friends into 
school this morning for our Spring pop-up event. Children were   
happy to share some of their fantastic learning with you. Thank you 
for being a brilliant, engaged and enthusiastic audience! 


